
PTA Invites You and Your Family to our

WELCOME BACK CELEBRATION
Mark your Calendar for FRIDAY, August 26th, 2016 at 5:30pm

L I V E  B E A U T I F U L L Y ®

Tacos will be served at 5:30PM with a movie and
complimentary popcorn to follow promptly at 7:30PM.

Compliments of

We are requesting that each family bring a donation of at
least one ream of copy paper to the event.  The PTA will also

have paper available for purchase for $5.00.

CalBRE License # 01372175

714.402.4212
Over $250 Million in Sales
monica@monicacarr.com

Taco Night sponsored by the Northwood Elementary PTA!


